Tuxedo Union Free School District
Tuxedo Park, New York 10987

Ms. Nancy Teed Mr. Marc Matatia
Superintendent of Schools Business Administrator

September 14, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The 2018-2019 school-year has gotten off to a wonderful start! I hope that your child’s
transition to the next grade level has been a smooth one and that he/she comes home sharing
wonderful stories of the school day.

In an effort to provide the maximum safety measures possible for our students and staff, I am
pleased to inform you that the Tuxedo Board of Education formally approved the hiring of a
School Resource Officer (SRO) for the school district for the 2018-2019 school-year.

Beginning Monday, September 17, 2018, there will be an Orange County Deputy Sheriff present
in the district throughout the school day. In addition to seeing the Town of Tuxedo Police patrol
cars on campus, you will notice an Orange County Sheriff patrol car as well. With this added
safety measure being implemented, I am looking forward to a safe and successful school year
ahead for all.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me to discuss at:
845.351.4799.

Sincerely,

Na;nuy Teed
Superintendent of Schools
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